
OSUN STATE POLYTECHNIC IREE 

PMB 301 IREE OSUN STATE 

INVITATION FOR PRE-QUALIFICATION AND TENDER FOR PROJECTS ADDENDUM TO 

ADVERTISEMENT 

Sequel to the advertisement for Pre-Qualification and Tender for projects in Osun State 

Polytechnic, Iree published in The Nigerian Tribune and The Nation 

Newspapers of Tuesday 12th September, 2017 and The Federal Tenders 

Journal of Monday 18th September, 2017. The Polytechnic wishes to draw the attention of 

the interested bidders and general public to the following amendments to the bid 

requirements: 

(1)     The items listed as serial numbers “p”, “q”, “r”, “s” and “t” in the advertisements under 

reference are hereby expunged and will no longer be among the requirements. 

(2)     The tender fee has been reduced from N50,000.00 to N10,000.00 per lot. All bidders 

who have made payment of N50,000.00 shall be refunded appropriately. 

(3)     Bidders should note that they cannot bid for more than two (2) lots. Bidders who have 

bidded for more than two (2) lots will be refunded 

(4)     The closing date for submission and opening of bids has been extended to Wednesday 

1st November, 2017 by 10am. 

Signed 

Bursar and Secretary to Tenders Committee 

Osun State Polytechnic, Iree 

 


